
 

 
 

Public Notice 
 
In-office voting for the September 14, 2021 California Gubernatorial Recall Election starts 
Monday, August 16 and will continue through Tuesday, September 14 (Election Day).  
 
During this period, the office will be open for voting: 

• Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

• Saturday, September 11 through Monday, September 13, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.  

• Election Day, September 14, 7 a.m. to 8 p.m.  

 

Please note the office will be closed on Monday, September 6 in observance of Labor Day. 

 
Signature verification is expected to begin August 23. 
 
Opening and preparing mail ballots for tabulation will begin on or after August 24. 
 
Voting results will be posted on the following schedule:  
 

• After 8 p.m., Tuesday, September 14 (following close of voting locations on Election Day) 

• After 5 p.m., Thursday, September 16 

• Additional postings may occur at the discretion of the Registrar of Voters 
 
All results are unofficial until completion of the official canvass of the election on or before 
October 14. 
 
Public observation of any of the processes described above is welcome. If you have an 
organized group of volunteers and wish to coordinate your groups observation activities, 
contact us at 858-565-5800.   


